
 
          
        January 31, 2017 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1675 
 
To All Members of the PCRB: 
 

RE:  BASIC MANUAL REVISION TO SECTION 2 
PCRB FILING NO. 280 

APPROVED EFFECTIVE APRIL 1, 2017 
REVISIONS TO THE EMPLOYMENT CONTRACTOR 

TEMPORARY STAFFING CROSS REFERENCE CHART 
 
 
The Pennsylvania Insurance Commissioner has accepted and approved PCRB’s filing to revise 
the Employment Contractor – Temporary Staffing Cross Reference Chart effective 12:01 a.m., 
April 1, 2017.  This revision and effective date makes implementation of this change concurrent 
with the Commissioner’s approval of the related PCRB Filing No. 275 and Circular 1669, which 
instituted that Homeowners’ Associations and Mobile Home Parks be reclassified from Code 
971, Commercial Buildings, to the new and separate Code 888, Homeowners’ Association.  The 
Commissioner had also approved PCRB Filing No. 275 with an effective date of April 1, 2017.   
 
PCRB Filing No. 275 omitted the proposed mapping of Code 888 to a corresponding 
“Employment Contractor – Temporary Staffing” classification.  This filing, PCRB Filing No. 280, 
proposed that Code 888 now be mapped to Code 525, Employment Contractor – Temporary 
Staff, N.O.C. – Exposure Group F. 
 
For additional information about the filing, refer to PCRB Filing No. 280, via the “Filings” tab of 
the PCRB’s website.  Please contact Robert Ferrante, Senior Classification Analyst – Technical 
Services, at (215) 320-4584 or by email at rferrante@pcrb.com with any questions regarding 
this circular.  The Basic Manual will be updated on PCRB’s website at a later date. 
 
 
        William V. Taylor 
        President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this and other topics. 

 


